
Montclair Plaza Dental Group Announces
Name Change to Double A Dental Group

Double A Dental Group Team

Montclair Plaza Dental Group has

formally changed its name to Double A

Dental Group.

MONTCLAIR, CA, UNITED STATES,

October 3, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ --

After a change in ownership, Montclair

Plaza Dental Group, a long-standing

dental office serving the Montclair

community, has formally changed its

name to Double A Dental Group.

Dr. Dave Sikureja, the previous owner

of the practice, has entrusted Dr. Paula

Izvernari to carry on the practice's

legacy of providing exceptional care

with a community focus.

Double A Dental Group will continue to offer a complete range of dental services at its current

I’m grateful to continue this

practice’s legacy as Double A

Dental Group, providing the

same trusted care while

bringing new energy and a

stronger focus on our

community”

Dr. Paula Izvernari

location under its new name.  Patients can continue to

anticipate emergency, restorative, cosmetic, and

preventive care of the same high level.  The rebranding

preserves the practice's established reputation for

reliability and service while introducing a new level of

excellence.

About Double A Dental Group

Formerly Montclair Plaza Dental Group, Double A Dental

Group provides high-quality, patient-centered dental care

for individuals and families in Montclair, CA. The practice is committed to offering modern

treatments in a welcoming environment that prioritizes long-term oral health.

Phone Number: 909-920-0696

Email Address: doubleadental@gmail.com

http://www.einpresswire.com


Dr Izvernari

Children Care at Double A Dental Group

Website: doubleadentalgroup.com

Dr. Paula Izvernari

Double A Dental Group

+1 909-920-0696

doubleadental@gmail.com

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

YouTube

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/854916532

https://www.facebook.com/MontclairPlazaDental
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZ3trqUqEK6HWijG1PPu3Yg
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/854916532


EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

